
 

The Annual PCCS 

 

December 8 

 

Holiday Bazaar 
 

PCCS families donate gently used items between 

November 21 and December 7. 
 

Do you have a never-used can of tennis balls? 

Books you have finished reading? 

Games the kids have out grown? 
 

Consider donating sports, holiday and decorative items, toys, 

books, candles, jewelry, crafts, music, etc. 
 

The Holiday Bazaar will take place in the gym. 

Students will shop for holiday gifts for family. 

Shopping for friends will be allowed 

if time and quantities permit.  

All gifts are $1.00 
 

Parent volunteers help students with shopping and wrapping. 

If you would like to help, please contact Jessica John or  

Lisa Profenna at holidaybazaar@pccharterschool.org 
 

mailto:holidaybazaar@pccharterschool.org

